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Well,  July was a busy month here with all the weddings and graduation parties 

and August looks to be just as busy.  

Thank you to Larry Newell for keeping up with the lawn and making everything 

look nice for all these events once again this year.  I know we say that a lot but it 

takes a lot of hours to keep up with it and we all appreciate it.  

Harry Goodell has planned a Steak Dinner for September 14th from 5pm to 7pm 

with a band from 8pm to 11pm in memory for our club founders/charter mem-

bers. It is a great idea and we look forward to it.  Thank you, Harry.  

Also in September is the Funanza Archery event from September 6th through the 

8th. On Friday the 6th there will be a fish fry and there will be breakfast and lunch 

available both Saturday and Sunday the 7th and 8th. On Saturday night the 7th, 

there will be a Chicken and Biscuit Dinner. Everyone is welcome to attend.  

 

   Next stop; Bowling Green, Ohio                      Andrew R Button 

 

 
 
        
 

 
    

    
    
 

THE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 



 From the Secretary 

                       Welcome to our new Members       

             Bobby Blaine, John DeVault, Samantha Mashewske, 
Kimbery Skow and Robert VanDine  

The Duck Call                                                                                                                                                                                          Page 2 

         

     

 
     HOT ROAST BEEF  sandwiches w/French fries this Friday, August 2nd for a mere $10.00 dona-

tion.  Serving from 4:00pm - gone. 
                

       

 

       

      Member meetings  -  Meetings are held monthly at 6:00 pm on the 4th Friday of the month. Please support 

your club and try to attend the meetings and spend a little time socializing with friends and fellow members. 
The club opens at 4:00 pm on Wednesdays and Fridays and 11:00 am on Saturdays and Sundays. 

    

      

      Facebook Member Page - There is a Seneca Lake Duck Hunters “Members Only” page on FB. If you want 

to join, go to the group page and submit a request to join. The page provides timely updates and reminders 

for various events at the club. 
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 DONATIONS       

   

       Wednesday Wings & Pizza   5:00 - 7:30 pm   
 

August 9      5:00 - 7:30         Fish Fry   

        August 19     6:00                   Director Meeting 

        August 23      6:00                  Member Meeting 

HAVE ONE ON THE HOUSE WINNERS 

         Lexi Betts, Bonnie Callaway, Shawn Hiuse, Lawrence Smith and Mike VanZile 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS       

TRAP & SKEET NEWS  

 
Our Summer League last shoot is August 4th. If anyone did not finish yet this year and would like to let one of us 

know and we will meet you there and get you finished up. 

Our Summer League Banquet is September 28th. If you did not sign up at one of our shoots and plan on attending 

also let one of us know and we will sign you up.  

It has been a great League this year, the machines worked Great, the weather was nice to us and Thank You to 

Tim Dillon, Tom Grady, Bill Moravec, Josh Sutherland, Mark Washburn, Frank Keatley and Justin Braman for all 

your help filling houses, scoring and keeping up with all the paper work. This league is possible because of all of 

you.  

  We have set a date to have a Chicken BBQ for September 21st to support the Junior Shooters. Tickets will be 

available soon. Ted and Angie Cox and these shooters have made us so proud this year and we would like to show 

our appreciation. 

   See You All in August                    Andrew R Button 

 

                    

                 MARBLE’S AUTOMOTIVE, INC. 

                Quality Late Model Cars and Trucks 

                        Full Mechanical Service 

                    Collision Experts Since 1959 

                      24 Hour Towing or Flatbed 

                               315-536-4488 

                                        

       

 

Arts Center of Yates Count…………………….$    100 

Yates Co Chamber of Commerce golf charity....$    200 

Yates County Kids Christmas……………..…...$    100 

Penn Yan Sports Boosters (youth trap team)......$ 1,000 
             

       

 



 

                          

                            

 

Space Available 

 Contact: ducksec24@gmail.com 
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 201 Elm St Penn Yan, NY 14527   315-536-7446  

Penn Yan Plumbing & Heating 

Plumbing - Heating - Electrical Supplies                                                                                   
Water Conditioning 

“Shop where the pros shop ” 

100 Horizon Park Drive 

315-536-2541 

www.pennyanplumbing.com 

        “We don’t know them all, but we owe them all” 

                                To all the women and men who are                                                       

serving or have served in our coun-

try's military…… 

         Thank you on behalf of the Seneca Lake Duck-

Hunter’s Association and a grateful nation. 

        “We don’t know them all, but we owe them all” 

                                To all the women and men who are                                                       

serving or have served in our coun-

try's military…… 

         Thank you on behalf of the Seneca Lake Duck-

Hunter’s Association and a grateful nation. 

                            

 


